
CITY OF TEMECULA 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Luke Watson, Deputy City Manager 

 

DATE: April 25, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Agreement for Consultant Services with Fehr & Peers, Inc., for Complete 

Streets Policy Document 

______________________________________________________________________   

 

PREPARED BY:  Katie Garcia, Planning Technician 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve an agreement for consultant services 

with Fehr & Peers, Inc., in the amount of $59,500, for the Complete Streets Policy Document.  

 

BACKGROUND:  Fehr & Peers will provide a Complete Streets Policy Document for 

the City of Temecula to ensure transportation infrastructure is designed to enhance safety, 

accessibility, and mobility for all users. This document will contribute to the future General Plan 

update.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  The $59,500 consultant fee is completely funded by the Local Early 

Action Planning (LEAP) Program Grant and budgeted in the Comprehensive General Plan Update 

Capital Improvement Project for the Complete Streets Policy Document. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Agreement  


